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ALTON - The Givin' It All For Guts 5K Margarita Run/Walk has a unique way to greet 
those who finish the race - chips, salsa, and a margarita. The popular race is set to begin 
at 3 p.m. Oct. 12, at the Alton Amphitheatre.



The annual 5K Margarita Run/Walk fundraiser is the largest event each year for the 
Givin' It All For Guts organization. The event will also feature a DJ and vendors.

"We all have known someone with 'stomach issues,'" Angela Richards said. "The extent 
of their illness typically is never disclosed to their friends, colleagues or even family 
members. Individuals battling Crohn's Disease, Colitis or IBD illnesses typically just 
deal with it and don't like to share the severity or daily obstacles. While the conversation 
of these illnesses wasn't at the top of everyone's focus, so was the lack of funding for 
research. The St. Louis Metro area is fortunate to have the resources of the prestigious 
Washington University School of Medicine locally.

"A local mother realized the number of physicians which were leaving the area for more 
lucrative research programs and the deficit it was placing on researching better 
medications or eventually a cure for these illnesses. Givin' It All For Guts was founded 
in 2014 as a resource to raise awareness and donate funds for research of Crohn's 
Disease, Colitis and IBD illnesses to the IBD Center at Washington University.

"Under the direction of Dr. Matthew Ciorba, Director, the IBD Center has flourished. 
Givin' It All For Guts is proud of our contribution which has led to several publications 
of the excellent research occurring locally. To date over $38,000 has been donated to the 
Washington University IBD Center, not to mention countless care bags that are donated 
to physician offices, patients hospitalized or through the pediatric infusion clinics at St. 
Louis Children's Hospital."

The board of Givin' It All For Guts is comprised of all volunteers who are simply 
seeking a better life of those impacted by the diseases.

"We are a 501c3 (non-profit) group that works hard each day to be responsible stewards 
of the donations given to the organization," Richards said.

The research the group impacts those impacted by Crohn's Disease, IBD illnesses or 
Colitis. These illnesses are often truly a silent disease to many.

For race application information, visit:

https://givinitallforguts.org/get-involved/5k-run/

https://givinitallforguts.org/get-involved/5k-run/?utm_source=riverbender&utm_medium=article_link

